
 

 
 
 
 
October 31, 2011 
 
 
 
Ms. Agatha Garcia-Wright, Director 
Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch 
Ministry of the Environment 
2 St. Clair Avenue West, 12A Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4V 1L5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Garcia-Wright: 
 
 
RE: Durham/York Energy from Waste Project 

Submission of the Annual Compliance Monitoring Report  
(Environmental Assessment Condition 5) 
MOE File No.: EA-08-02 

 
The Regional Municipality of Durham and the Regional Municipality of York (Regions) 
submit the attached Annual Compliance Monitoring Report in accordance with the 
Environmental Assessment (EA) Notice of Approval Condition 5.2 which states: 

 
“The annual Compliance Report shall be submitted to the Director within one 
year from the date of approval, with the first report being due in 2011, and shall 
cover all activities of the previous twelve month period.” 

 
And Condition 8.2 d) which states: 
 

“Preparing an annual report about the advisory committee’s activities to be 
submitted as part of the Compliance Reports required by Condition 5 of this 
Notice of Approval.”  

 
We trust that this report meets the Ministry of the Environment’s (MOE) expectations as 
outlined in the EA Notice of Approval and in the Regions’ Draft Compliance Monitoring 
Program which was submitted to the MOE on September 23, 2011. 
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If you require additional information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mirka Januszkiewicz, P.Eng. Laura McDowell, P.Eng. 
Director, Waste Management Director, Environmental Promotion 
The Regional Municipality of Durham and Protection 
 The Regional Municipality of York 
905.668.4113 ext. 3464 905.830.4444 ext. 5077 
Mirka.Januszkiewicz@durham.ca Laura.McDowell@york.ca
 
/ms 
 
c. D. Goyette, Director, Central Region, Ministry of the Environment 

D. Dumais, Director, Approvals Program, Ministry of the Environment 
I. Parrott, Manager, Certificate of Approval Review Section, Ministry of 
Environment 
D. Fumerton, District Manager, Ministry of the Environment 
G. Battarino, Project Officer, Ministry of the Environment 
S. Thomas, District Supervisor, Ministry of the Environment 
A. Brown, District Engineer, Ministry of the Environment 
Energy from Waste Advisory Committee (EFWAC) 
D. Kelly, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of York 
P. Madill, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of Durham 
 

Encl. 
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